
               

      

Dear Parents, 

 We feel that homework completion is important, so students will start off every nine 

weeks with 10 points.  Each homework assignment not completed will result in the following: 

 Parent Notification 

 One point deducted from the 10 starter points 

 Loss of recess and complete work during recess 

 

When the student reaches the third incomplete homework assignment for a particular 

teacher, he or she will not be permitted to participate in the homework celebration.   

Thank you for your cooperation in assisting your child to be successful in completing all 

homework assignments! 

 

The Fourth Grade Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Please cut, sign and return! 

 

Fourth Grade Homework Policy 

Student Name:_____________________________________ 

Parent Signature:___________________________________ 


